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MHS is still working away with building a partnership with MCC and will be meeting with the President 

of MCC to discuss tuition waivers for Marlin High School. 

MHS EOC teachers are getting together and planning for EOC Saturdays and EOC Bootcamps. The days 

will be available for these events soon.  

8th grade registration for incoming freshmen will be February 8-12, 2016 and MHS registration will be 

February 15-26, 2016. The master schedule for the high school should then be completed no later than 

the first week of April.  

As of January 14, 2016 the current enrollment for the high school is 215.  

Any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you! It is GREAT to be a BULLDOG!!!!  

Ms. Godfrey 
MHS Principal   


